
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

REFLECTIONS 
March 13, 2024 

 

Interim Pastor 

Dr. Doug White 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

    

    

    

    

    

 
    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Annie Armstrong Easter Offering 

The offering was started in 1895 by Woman's Missionary 

Union (WMU) to benefit the work of the Home Mission 

Board (now North American Mission Board). In 1934, it 

was named in honor of Annie Armstrong, a bold missions 

advocate and WMU's first national executive leader.  

Today, more than $2 billion has been donated by 

Southern Baptist churches and individuals to support 

thousands of missionaries in church planting and 

compassion ministries. Because of this sacrificial giving, 

millions of lives have been and continue to be 

transformed by the power of the gospel. 

Fast Facts- 

 100% of donations go to the mission field 

 Donations help support over 2,900 missionaries in 

these 

countries 

 NAMB serves a vast region comprised of the United  

States, Canada, and U.S. territories of Puerto Rico, 

Virgin Islands, Guam, and American Samoa 
 

Annie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong OfferingAnnie Armstrong Offering    
 

Church Goal:  $12,000 
 

Received to Date:  $770 
 

Thank You WMU 

Thank you to Martha Abbott and the WMU for your 

presentation for the NAMB mission study and all your 

efforts with the Blue Oval Challenge! 
 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    
Sunday, March 17th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Vernon Stephens 

2nd Service Edward Hill 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 



 

Homebound Member of the Week 

17-23 

  

Linda Gardner 

1540 Rampart Dr. 

Maryville, TN 37804 
 

MARCH EARLY MORNING GREETERSMARCH EARLY MORNING GREETERSMARCH EARLY MORNING GREETERSMARCH EARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Marion & Bill Lewis 

 

Easter Program 

Join us in celebrating this most joyful of seasons!!  

The young people’s choir and the Youth are presenting 

an Easter program on Wednesday, March 27th, at 6:33. 

They invite you to sing along with some of your all-time 

favorite hymns and enjoy an Easter Re-enactment. Invite 

your friends! Invite your neighbors! There will be 

cookies (no nuts, please) afterward. You are welcome to 

bring some to share or just show up and enjoy if that 

better suits your schedule.  

If anyone can donate bottled water or other drinks, 

please text Jessica Waters at (865) 679-4598. 
 

Thank You NotesThank You NotesThank You NotesThank You Notes    

Dear church family, 

Your outpouring of sympathy and expression of love in 

the passing of my husband, David, are deeply 

appreciated and gratefully acknowledged. We love you 

all. 

In Christ’s name, 

Jerri Thompkins and family 
 

Egg Hunt and LuncheonEgg Hunt and LuncheonEgg Hunt and LuncheonEgg Hunt and Luncheon    
Everyone is invited to an egg hunt and lunch, which will 

be held on Sunday, March 24th, right after the second 

service at the pavilion. We will grill hamburgers and 

hotdogs, have several crafts for the children, and, of 

course, an egg hunt. All ages are welcome to hunt! 

*Please bring a side dish to share, 12 stuffed eggs per 

child/youth who will be hunting, and invite a friend! 

 

 
Easter Schedule 

On Easter Sunday, March 31st, there will be a 

Resurrection service at 8:00 AM, followed by an Easter 

breakfast at 8:45 AM. Sunday school will be at 9:30 AM, 

and there will be a cantata at 10:45 AM. 
 

Easter BreakfastEaster BreakfastEaster BreakfastEaster Breakfast    
Easter Breakfast is fast approaching, and there is much 

to be done. We need “every bunny” willing to help make 

it a success! There are many ways to serve, and no help is 

too small. So, hop on your phone and contact Salena 

Waters at (865) 257-3903. Thank you! 
 

KIT Meeting 

The next KIT meeting will be on March 20th at 11 AM.  
 

Adventure WeekAdventure WeekAdventure WeekAdventure Week    
Join us June 24-28th from 5:15-8:30 for an exciting 

adventure! All children, Kindergarten-6th, are invited to 

be a part of this incredible week. All youth are 

encouraged to help lead, and a nursery will be provided 

for all volunteers who need childcare. 

Our theme is Immeasurable Treasure; our greatest 

treasure is knowing God! We will be exploring the 

attributes of God as we participate in fun activities such 

as art, science, steam, games, cooking, woodwork, 

archery, storytelling, and so much more.  

We will begin each evening with dinner and worship and 

then enjoy these hands-on stations. WE NEED HELP!  

If you would like to be a part of Adventure Week, we 

would LOVE to have you. Please sign up in the foyer on 

the table!  
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 9 AM-3 PM 

 


